
 
 

Status as of 2.1.18 

 

MENDOCINO COUNTY – WHOLE PERSON CARE- CONTRACTS FOR 2018    

Purpose 

The purpose of Whole Person Care is to improve the wellbeing of Mendocino County 
residents experiencing mental illness, social isolation and/or poor health through enhanced 
interagency collaboration, peer support, and care coordination. 

 

Proposed Contracts for Calendar Year 2018 

 

Subcontractor Proposed Contract 
Amount for 2018 Status as of 2.1.18 

Mendocino Coast Clinics Up to $70,000 

Budget adjustment request 
approved by State on 
1.30.18.  Contract content 
currently in development. 

Mendocino Community Health 
Clinics, Inc. Up to $70,000 

Budget adjustment request 
approved by State on 
1.30.18.  Contract content 
currently in development. 

Redwood Quality Management 
Corporation (and subcontractors, 
including Manzanita, Mendocino 
Coast Hospitality Center, MCAVN, 
Redwood Community Services) 

Up to $1.3 million 

Budget adjustment request 
approved by State on 
1.30.18.  Contract content 
currently in development. 

Adventist Health - Ukiah Valley Up to $130,000 

In development.  Specifics 
about Medical Respite 
services have yet to be 
confirmed. 

Data Consultant – TBD Up to $50,000 

Consultant needs have not 
yet been identified by the 
Whole Person Care Data 
Workgroup.  Exception to 
Bid or RFP may be 
necessary. 

 


